
What’s happening?  

As part of the Liverpool Health and Academic Precinct redevelopment of Liverpool Hospital, Infectious 

Diseases Administration Services is moving to a new space on Basement Level of the new building. 

Access to the new location is via Entrance A, Lift P, Basement Level 

Note: This change will not impact patients. Outpatients will still be seen in the existing location – only 

the main office is moving to Basement Level.  

Patients are not affected by the move, and will continue to receive care at the Infectious Disease Unit  

Clinic 117 level 1 of the Clinical Services Building.  

When is this happening?  

Infectious Disease Administration Services will be closed from Wednesday 23 October until the department is 

fully relocated into their new area. P1 is the closest car park to the new location. 

Who can I contact for more information about the move?  

For more information about the move and how it affects you, please contact Doctor Vana Nagendra at 

vana.nagendra@health.nsw.gov.au or Administration Officer Aylen Arabu at aylen.arabu@health.nsw.gov.au 

or on 8738 5128. 

INFECTIOUS DISEASES ADMINISTRATION SERVICES IS MOVING! 

Move date:  Wednesday 23 October 

New location:  Basement Level 

mailto:vana.nagendra@health.nsw.gov.au
mailto:aylen.arabu@health.nsw.gov.au

